
From: Alan Bjerga (BLOOMBERG/ WASHINGTO) <abjerga@bloomberg.net>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/8/2016 3:50:13 PM
Subject: Comment on ABAWDs and food stamps

Hi Chaney -- I was directed to you as someone I could discuss South Carolina's ending

 of waivers for able-bodied adults without dependents for an article I'm doing for 

Bloomberg News. Am wondering how the policy is expected to affect working-age adults 

on food stamps and what services may be available to recipients who will no longer be

 eligible and are seeking ways to ensure they can afford food. My story is set to run

 Wednesday, so a response by midday tomorrow would be ideal. Thanks! Alan Bjerga, 

Bloomberg News, 202-624-1857.
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